
 

Caution: External email.  Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise the sender and know 
the content is safe. The original sender of this email is The Coal Authority-Planning <thecoalauthority-
planning@coal.gov.uk>  

 

 
Dear Sir/Madam 
 
Thank you for your notification received on the 3rd May 2022 in respect of the Local Plan review. 

 
As you may be aware East Cambridgeshire does not lie in an area where coal mining features are 
recorded as being present at surface or shallow depth, on this basis the Planning team at the Coal 

Authority have no specific comments to make on this consultation.   
 

Kind regards 
 
Melanie  

 

 
 

 
    

 
Melanie Lindsley BA(Hons), DipEH, DipURP, MA, PGCertUD, PGCertSP, MRTPI 
Development Team Leader (Planning)    
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From: Harj Kumar   
Sent: 03 May 2022 11:27 

To: PlanningPolicy <PlanningPolicy@eastcambs.gov.uk> 
Subject: [External] East Cambridgeshire Local Plan Single Issue Review (SIR) for public consultation - 3 
May 2022 to 13 June 2022 

 

WARNING: This email originated outside of the Coal Authority. DO NOT CLICK any 

links or open any file attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the 

content is safe. Check the spelling of any email addresses carefully for anything 

unusual.  If you are unsure please contact the ICT Service Desk for guidance. 

Dear Sir/Madam 

 




